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Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

A fishing field trip has been planned for grade 10 Outdoor Education students on Friday, May 10, 2024.  We will travel to and from the fishing location at Hnausa by bus, leaving WCI at 9:00 am and returning by 3:15 pm. The alternate date for this trip (in case of inclement weather, etc.) will be Monday, May 13th. 
	
All students will need to bring snacks and beverages required for the day with them in a backpack, a collapsible chair, sun & bug protection, as well as wear appropriate footwear and clothing for spending the day outdoors. Students may also bring personal fishing equipment if they wish (not required). Please bring in chairs and any fishing equipment for Thursday so we can have them loaded up and ready to go. 

This educational experience connects to outcomes from the Outdoor Education and Phys. Ed curricula, and responsible and respectful participation is expected. The supervisors for this event will be Mr. Oliver, Mrs. Comte and Mr. Scrutton.

Please sign the form below to give your child permission to attend this trip. If you have any questions, please email or call the school at 204-322-5586.

Sincerely,

Mr. Oliver, Mrs. Comte & Mr. Scrutton


Fishing Permission (please detach and return to WCI before May 9, 2024)


I give permission for my child _________________________ to attend the fishing trip on May 10, 2024. 




Parent/Guardian Signature
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